
Join us for the next Riverside  

Connect event at: 

 

Riverside St Paul’s Cray 

 

MONDAY 

16th January 2017 

10:00-11:30am 

 

SOUND - 

An Interactive Workshop in our Sound 

Studio. 



Lisa Mason  Amy Skelton 
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Sound: 

Sound is so important to our    

pupils at Riverside school. Come 

and join us for a taster sound 

session with Gareth Smith, our 

Sound and Music Specialist.  

Gareth will be talking about our 

Sounds of Intent Framework    

and demonstrating how   

every child can  progress 

within sound.  

 

We are really looking forward to 
seeing you all there! 

 


